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Comment:

8-20-20 Closed session 3.2 Government Code 54957.6 (a) and (b)
Negotiations/Collective Bargaining

On July 16, 2020, I asked you to reach an agreement with SCTA before the start of
school in the fall, so that instead of wondering what the year entails, teachers and aides
could begin training and lesson planning for the students. Students, including students
receiving special education services, need equitable learning across the district.
Unfortunately now that it is two weeks before school starts, an agreement still hasn't
been reached.

Special education teachers and related service providers need 3 to 5 weeks before or at
the start of the 20/21 school year to schedule and hold meetings to completely and
correctly finish IEPs AND distance learning paperwork. We need time to detail what
distance learning looks like for each individual student with special needs.

The district has to be one in which teachers want to teach and students want to learn.
Please bargain in good faith and reach an agreement with SCTA and SEIU before
September 3, 2020.
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